BOY SCOUTS N\\Y/27
OF AMERICA 4

Cub Scout Pack 388 is looking for anyone interested in starting up the Archbald
Pack again, to include boys from kindergarten through 5" grade as well as adult
leaders. Any boy in 6" grade looking for outdoor adventures can also sign up with
Throop 41 in Eynon. Due to the pandemic, Pack 388 did not run this year and is
lacking adult leadership. The Pack cannot start back up without your help.

There will be a meeting in the Church basement on Tuesday, October 12, 2021
from 6:30pm to 8:00pm for anyone interested.

Contact Mark Entwistle at 570-575-25018 or Bill Muchal at 570-335-4470 for
more information.

Date Tuesday, October 12, 2021

Location: St. Thomas Church Basement
411 Church Street, Archbald

Time: 6:30pm to 8:00pm
BRING A FRIEND!



